
VLP Attorneys Michael Whitener and Raquel
Aragón Co-Author Privacy Advisor Article “How
Should We Regulate Facial Recognition
Technology?”

VLP Partner Michael Whitener and Counsel Raquel Aragón co-authored an article for The Privacy
Advisor, a publication of The International Association of Privacy Professionals (IAPP), titled “How
Should We Regulate Facial Recognition Technology?”

In this article, Mr. Whitener and Ms. Aragón discussed what current data protection laws have to say
about the use of facial-recognition technology, with a specific focus on U.S. and EU law. They also
considered the future of facial-recognition technology regulation.

Click here to read the entire article.
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